
 
 
 
 
 
      August 17, 2021 
 
By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Chairwoman Dianne Martin 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: DW 20-071 
 Petition for Request for Change in Rates– Affidavit of Publication 
 
Dear Ms. Martin: 
 
Pursuant to the PUC Supplemental Order of Notice dated August 3, 2021 Issued for the 
above referenced docket, please find attached an electronic copy of the company’s 
Affidavit of Publication certifying that a copy of the above-referenced Supplemental 
Order of Notice was hand delivered along with an electronic mail copy to the only 
current customer of Atkinson Area Waste Water Recycling, Inc., Atkinson Concessions, 
Inc. on August 4, 2021.  The company does not maintain a web site. 
 
 Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17. 2020 letter citing to the emergency 
related to COVID-19, the Company will not file any paper copies. The Company will 
maintain the original paper copy and file accordingly upon further notice from the 
Commission. 
  
 Thank you for your assistance in this regard. Please contact me if you have any 
questions. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Anthony Augeri 
 
      Anthony Augeri, Esq. 
      General Counsel 
Enclosures (2) 
 
Electronic cc:  DW-20-071 Service List 




